
Question on Notice 
No. 1532 

Asked on 1 September 2016 
 
MR SORENSEN asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON 
C R DICK) –  
 
With reference to the Maryborough Mental Health Acute Inpatient Unit—  
 
Will the Minister advise what was the monthly head count of people accessing support 
between June 2015 and July 2016? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Hervey Bay for his question. 
 
I am advised that there were 420 separations from the Mental Health Inpatient Unit in 2015-
16, with an average of 35 separations per month.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


